
From: Susan Petrofske <SPETROFSKE@ramboll.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 8:48 AM 
To: Michael, Greg S - DNR 
Cc: Moll, John G - DNR (Gregory); Smullen, Joel; Jeanne Tarvin 
Subject: RE: PFAS Groundwater Sampling Plan, BRRTS #: 02-41-152248 
 
Importance: High 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Good Morning Greg- 
 
As a follow-up to my conversation with Greg Moll this morning, we wanted to advise you that 
Marquette University has elected to temporarily postpone implementation of the PFAS groundwater 
sampling plan described in the below e-mail.  Ramboll staff will be on site today conducting the 
routine semi-annual groundwater sampling.  The tentative plan is to include the PFAS sampling as part 
of the subsequent routine semi-annual sampling event planned for October 2022.  We will advise you 

of any changes to that approach, if needed.  
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Kind regards 

Susan Petrofske 

Senior Managing Consultant 

  

D +1 (262) 901-3501 

spetrofske@ramboll.com 

_________________________________ 

Ramboll 

234 W. Florida Street 
Fifth Floor 
Milwaukee, WI 53204 
USA 

https://ramboll.com 

 
 

From: Moll, John G - DNR (Gregory) <john.moll@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2022 9:31 AM 
To: joel.smullen@marquette.edu 
Cc: Susan Petrofske <spetrofske@ramboll.com> 
Subject: PFAS Groundwater Sampling Plan, BRRTS #: 02-41-152248 
 
Mr. Smullen, 
 
On February 24, 2022, the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) received a PFAS 
groundwater sampling plan for the Taxman Investment Co. (FMR), 1214 W. Wells St.,  Milwaukee, WI, 
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submitted on your behalf by Ramboll US Consulting, Inc.  The plan was submitted in response to the 
DNR’s request for PFAS groundwater sampling on February 11, 2022 due to historic dry-cleaning services 
at the site.  The DNR has reviewed and approves the PFAS groundwater sampling plan.   
 
The groundwater sampling plan included the following items: 
 

• Collect a groundwater sample from piezometer well PZ-1R and submit to Pace Analytical for 
laboratory analysis of PFAS (WI 33 compound).  One duplicate sample, field blank, and trip blank 
will also be included for quality assurance and quality control (QA/QC) purposes. 

• Collect a groundwater sample from upgradient monitoring well MW-2 for possible PFAS 
analysis.  The laboratory will be instructed to extract and hold the MW-2 sample pending receipt 
and review of the PZ-1R and QA/QC sample results.   

• Provide a WAC NR 716.14 data transmittal with the PFAS sampling results to the WDNR within 
10-business days of receipt of the final laboratory analytical report. 

• Formally present the PFAS groundwater sampling results in the routine semi-annual progress 
report that will be prepared following the April 2022 sampling event. 

 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at (262) 202-3921.   
 
Greg 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

J. Gregory Moll, P.G. 
Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Southeast Region - Milwaukee Service Center 
1027 W. St. Paul Ave. 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 
Phone: 262-202-3921 
gregory.moll@wisconsin.gov 
 

 dnr.wi.gov 
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